
 

 

 

 

Word of the Week: 

 

 
 

 

Most classes from Year 1-6 will have sent out the home learning projects letter on the 8th 

Sept. Monday is our Home Learning Project Day. This is a very special day where our 

children bring in their learning projects related to the topics being studied. It allows the 

children to explore the subject and explore with their families, their preferred learning style. 

 

We look forward to seeing them and we will put examples of these on the school website 

next week and display these in the class. 

 

 Country 

Nursery/Reception  Italy 

Year 1  Spain 

Year 2  France 

Year 3  Italy 

Year 4  Sweden 

Year 5  Germany 

Year 6  Latvia 

 

If you are able to help with exploring the language of these countries or the culture please 

get in touch with the class teacher. 
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cervine  MEANING: 

deer like – behaving or 

looking like a deer 

Monday 25th Sept HOME LEARNING DAY 

Tuesday – 26th Sept – European Languages Day – Come in the colours of your country. 



 

 

At this time of year we issue a letter which will be in school bags with the children regarding 

our parent consultations. These are taking place on Monday 2nd Oct and Tuesday 3rd Oct.  

The sessions last for 10 minutes with the class teacher and provide you with a chance to 

discuss how your child has settled into school and beginning to make progress. To ensure 

you get an appropriate appointment can you please return this as soon as possible. 

 

PLEASE TRY TO RETURN YOUR FORM ON MONDAY 25TH SEPT TO ENSURE AN APPOINTMENT 

 

In Nursery there will be a drop in from 1:45 – 3:00pm on Wednesday 4th October. Mrs 

Winnard will be available to chat and discuss how your child is settling in.  

Yesterday Mrs Smith became unwell and as a result she will be away for two weeks to rest 

and recover– she sends her love to the children and we wish her well as she gets better.  As 

a result we will delay the parent consultations - we will confirm the dates as soon as 

possible. Home learning day and Languages day will go ahead as normal. 

 

Mdme Luckham will begin       French Club  

If you wish to contact  Mdme L Luckham  

contact 07825 773754 

 French club will restart on  

Wednesday 27th of September for Year R-2 and    Thursday 28th  

for the Year 3-6 children. 

 

  

Many of our children set up a bucket in the main entrance to 

support the Kendal Foodbank. This is something they are very 

passionate about.  They are encouraging all families to add one 

item from their shopping eg tinned food, pasta, and bring it into 

school this half term. This will really help the food bank provide much needed food for those 

in greatest need in the Kendal and surrounding area.   

 

 

 

 

French Clubs 

Parents Evenings -  October 

Year 5   

Food Bank – Kings Food Bank 



 

 

Maths Evening 
 

We are inviting parents and 

families from  

Reception to Year 6 to our  

Calculations Event. 

 

All of our staff will be in the school hall on 

October 18th 3:30-4:30pm to share how 

we add, subtract, multiply and divide. 

There will be a chance to go into classes 

after our whole school presentation.  

Booklets will be provided to support the 

night. 

 

We hope session will really help parents 

support their children.   


